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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-1432         0056 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BOS] HAROLD ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a hit and run in Boston.  Call   
transferred to Boston PD.

24-1433         0108 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1405] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:10:14                 Arvd-01:14:07  Clrd-01:57:48
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:17:05                 Arvd-01:23:31  Clrd-01:57:48
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ front entry, sliding door.

         Narrative:      
220 reports open door, 224 en route.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure at this time.  220 standing by for   
the key holder.

         Narrative:      
Key holder on scene.  Building has been re-secured.

24-1437         0759 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Back door motion and front motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled via keyholder.

24-1439         0907 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:12:48  Enrt-09:13:20  Arvd-09:17:47  Clrd-09:37:59
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:26:45                 Arvd-09:26:46  Clrd-09:39:13
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer for a minor two car MVA. No PI.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1440         1007 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 02/04/2024 1030
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:09:10                 Arvd-10:09:12  Clrd-10:30:38
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:09:11                 Arvd-10:09:13  Clrd-10:26:16
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
227 requesting NIL and FD to be dispatched. FD notified and   
en route.
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         Narrative:      
May's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
May's has that vehicle. 227 shuttling female party to South   
St. Starting mileage 75962.4.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 75963.3.

24-1441         1145 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a party with shortness of   
breathe.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-1442         1157 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1394] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:58:32                 Arvd-11:58:34  Clrd-12:11:23
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-12:00:51                 Arvd-12:01:43  Clrd-12:11:27
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:24:17                                Clrd-12:24:27
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting the church will not let him inside.    
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party has been entered into records as a trespass.   
Report to follow.

24-1443         1213 FIRE, STRUCTURE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] OLD BEDFORD ST
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a structure fire in East   
Bridgewater. Callers transferred to East Bridgewater PD via   
PSAP.

24-1444         1218 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release. Tow release issued.

24-1445         1305 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 852] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-15:03:00                 Arvd-15:09:24  Clrd-15:32:48
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he is a realtor and is selling the attached   
property. CP stated there is a vehicle parked in the   
driveway without any license plates. Caller also stated he   
has had signs taken off the property. Party advised to come   
to the station to speak with an officer.   

24-1447         1619 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:19:47                 Arvd-16:19:49  Clrd-16:27:50
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:20:00                 Arvd-16:20:42  Clrd-16:27:51
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000. Paperwork exchanged.

24-1448         1634 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:34:45  Clrd-16:41:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1449         1718 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:19:06                 Arvd-17:21:51  Clrd-17:26:10
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been unlocked.

24-1450         1720 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:20:57  Clrd-17:26:14
         Narrative:      

Operator has a valid Haiti license.  Warning for marked   
lanes.

24-1451         1729 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:30:25  Enrt-17:30:40                 Clrd-17:32:39
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:37:40                 Arvd-17:39:14  Clrd-17:43:08
         Narrative:      

Third-party caller reporting a MV lockout.

         Narrative:      
Owner was able to locate his keys in his pocket.

24-1452         1732 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/04/2024 1735
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:32:00  Clrd-17:35:38
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for marked lanes.

24-1453         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:45:25  Clrd-17:48:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight (driver's side).

24-1454         1755 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:55:46  Clrd-18:02:36
         Narrative:      

Warning for window tint.

24-1455         1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:07:43  Clrd-18:08:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1456         1934 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for a party that fell. FD   
notified and en route.

24-1458         2159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/04/2024 2207
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:59:36  Clrd-22:07:36
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:00:49                 Arvd-22:00:51  Clrd-22:07:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-1459         2213 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/04/2024 2219
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1316] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:13:00  Clrd-22:16:50
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Owner showing suspended.  Different operator.

24-1460         2217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/04/2024 2220
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-22:17:45  Clrd-22:19:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:19:19                 Arvd-22:19:21  Clrd-22:19:54
         Narrative:      

MV stop.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   5
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/04/2024  Thru: 02/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/12/2024

         Narrative:      
Party checks out OK.   

24-1461         2226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:26:56  Clrd-23:02:12
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:32:19  Enrt-22:32:19  Arvd-22:34:10  Clrd-22:41:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Licensed operator to take control of the vehicle.    
Report to follow.

For Date: 02/05/2024  -  Monday   

24-1466         0623 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:23:41  Clrd-07:31:26
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-1467         0654 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / Commercial Burglar / Back Door.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company prior to dispatch.

24-1468         0701 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-07:07:24                 Arvd-07:07:26  Clrd-07:11:13
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting he was involved in a minor MVA.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged prior to reporting party's arrival.  The   
information provided returns accurately to the other   
involved vehicle and operator.  The collision resulted in   
damage to the reporting party's rear driver's side door and   
wheel well area.    

24-1469         0734 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:35:44                 Arvd-07:40:04  Clrd-07:44:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the attached vehicle committed multiple   
marked lanes violations and is driving with its hazard   
lights on.

         Narrative:      
Area checked.  Unable to locate the vehicle.

24-1470         0741 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
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                                                     Arvd-07:41:00  Clrd-07:42:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1473         1013 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form.

24-1476         1036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
          Location:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH ON RAMP
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:36:00  Clrd-11:02:19
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:42:36                 Arvd-10:42:37  Clrd-10:54:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-1477         1057 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC application. Check   
received and receipt given.

24-1479         1129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:29:00  Clrd-11:45:03
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3, positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Male party into the station for booking at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner dropped off at BDC.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-41-AR
            Arrest:    ABADIR, SAMY H       
           Address:    143 SCOTLAND ST Apt. #1   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    41
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-1481         1157 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven 02/05/2024 1218
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-11:57:00  Clrd-12:18:36
         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   7
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/04/2024  Thru: 02/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/12/2024

Officer out assisting handing out lunch.

24-1483         1257 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
issued.

24-1486         1406 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:06:56                 Arvd-14:06:58  Clrd-14:17:58
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to get finger printed for an LTC.

24-1488         1454 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST + COWEESET LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:17:13                 Arvd-15:17:15  Clrd-15:17:17
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Warning for speeding.

24-1487         1455 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:59:15                 Arvd-15:02:01  Clrd-15:17:03
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Damange under $1000.   

24-1489         1507 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:08:04                 Arvd-15:08:05  Clrd-15:08:06
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for finger printing.

24-1492         1622 ARREST ADULT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher CHRISTOPHER M NEWMAN 02/05/2024 1722
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-16:22:00  Clrd-17:12:07
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-16:51:55                 Arvd-16:52:03  Clrd-17:21:23
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:12:11                 Arvd-17:12:12  Clrd-17:21:21
         Narrative:      

Male subject in to speak with D2.

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3. Party is negative Q5.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk contacted, bail set at $1,040 and ordered to   
stay away and have no contact with the victim.

         Narrative:      
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BCI requested for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
BCI into station for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
Party removed from cell for prisoner processing with BCI.

         Narrative:      
Party placed back in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail money into station, on call clerk notified and en   
route.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk in station for bail.

         Narrative:      
Party removed from cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party has been bailed and released.

24-1494         1648 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow only   
release given, party was able to provide the title of the   
vehicle.

24-1496         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:03:00  Clrd-18:13:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator will be taking control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1497         1827 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 725] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:28:29  Enrt-18:28:34  Arvd-18:30:22  Clrd-18:50:31
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:32:17                 Arvd-18:32:18  Clrd-18:47:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that she was involved in a 2 car MVA,   
no PI.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork has been exchanged, damage under $1,000. The male   
operator's vehicle died, 226 will be standing by while they   
attempt to start it.

         Narrative:      
Party was able to start his vehicle and will be on his way.
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24-1498         1848 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / left parking lot door motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back to cancel the alarm.

For Date: 02/06/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-1505         0215 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/06/2024 0220
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1042] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:17:06                 Arvd-02:18:47  Clrd-02:20:21
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:17:09                 Arvd-02:20:16  Clrd-02:20:17
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Marble res./Living Room Glass Break

         Narrative:      
Accidental by home owner.

24-1507         0525 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/06/2024 0535
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:29:04                 Arvd-05:29:08  Clrd-05:33:59
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:29:06                 Arvd-05:29:26  Clrd-05:32:09
         Narrative:      

Alarm Co stated a male parked on road and walked into lot   
setting off cameras.  He then walked back to his car, got   
out an object and walked back into lot.

         Narrative:      
Party disappeared around rear of building out of camera   
range.

         Narrative:      
Officer out speaking with party now.  Claims to be employee.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee working at rear of the property   
detailing vehicles.

24-1508         0601 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:01:54  Clrd-06:43:53
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1509         0613 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:14:08  Clrd-07:15:35
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-1511         0713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:14:23  Clrd-07:21:24
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Party issued written warning for obstructed license plate.   
Party was recently cited for the violation and advised to   
remove the cover to receive any further citations.

24-1512         0818 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:28:15                 Arvd-08:30:12  Clrd-08:43:30
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting dog is limping in the area. Dog is   
described as an older husky.

         Narrative:      
Dog broke off the chain in the yard. Owner will be home   
shortly.   

         Narrative:      
Dog is reunited with owner.   

24-1513         0822 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:27:03                 Arvd-08:29:53  Clrd-08:34:37
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:27:07                 Arvd-08:29:53  Clrd-08:34:38
         Narrative:      

Geico Insurance reporting ping on a vehicle that was   
reported stolen through Norwood PD.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was reposed by company in our town.

         Narrative:      
Norwood Police notified.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle located in NCIC.   

24-1516         0907 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:07:00  Clrd-09:11:22
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for no front plate.   

24-1517         0913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:13:11  Clrd-09:16:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

24-1518         0936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:36:22  Clrd-09:39:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.

24-1519         1015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:15:53  Clrd-10:20:58
         Narrative:      

Failure to Stop. Warning Issued.

24-1520         1037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:37:22  Clrd-10:48:51
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker and window tint.

24-1521         1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 02/06/2024 1132
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:52:31  Clrd-11:28:59
         Narrative:      

MV stop. NIL requested. A1 is en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling female party to Brockton. Starting mileage   
79237.5.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 79242.4.   

         Narrative:      
Failure to Yield Right of Way. Citation Issued.

24-1522         1059 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/06/2024 1134
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1538] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:59:00  Clrd-11:34:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Mark's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
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Mark's on scene and has MV.  Report to follow.

24-1523         1128 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 958] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:29:32                 Arvd-11:32:21  Clrd-11:45:04
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his wife is not waking up, she is   
breathing at this time. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Female transported to Good Samaritan.   

24-1530         1300 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:01:15                 Arvd-13:01:18  Clrd-13:10:09
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer   
about an incident that occured at a business in our town.   

         Narrative:      
Male party reporting an unknown male gave him dirty looks   
while at the above business. Party stated it made him feel   
unsafe. Party advised to call 911 if it happens again.   

24-1532         1336 FIRE, STRUCTURE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 807] OAKWOOD LN
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:38:12                 Arvd-13:41:28  Clrd-14:00:02
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting smoke present in their basement. No   
fire or flames present. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
No active fire at this time. FD remaining on scene to   
investigate.   

24-1537         1505 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 02/06/2024 1514
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:06:47  Enrt-15:07:01  Arvd-15:13:06  Clrd-15:14:17
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Upon call back caller stated accidental.

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental.

24-1538         1515 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 276] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:15:58                 Arvd-15:20:25  Clrd-15:26:52
         Narrative:      

MV lockout.

24-1539         1522 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:22:29  Clrd-15:32:57
         Narrative:      
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Operator has an active Colorado license.  Warning for   
inspection sticker and window tint.

24-1540         1527 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband is having an asthma attack.   
FD Dispatched.   

24-1542         1638 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-16:39:23  Enrt-16:39:28  Arvd-16:42:46  Clrd-16:50:06
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:43:56                 Arvd-16:43:58  Clrd-16:50:05
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:43:58                 Arvd-16:43:59  Clrd-16:50:07
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports she can hear foot steps in her home but   
only her and her sister are home at this time.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle is in the driveway.

         Narrative:      
The RO of the vehicle was home, the CP was unaware that they   
were in the house. All units 10-20.

24-1600         1700 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 02/07/2024 1843
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1526] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Party reports that he would like something done about his   
neighbors dogs being aggressive.  He said that the dogs are   
on a runner in their own yard but they charge at him.  Party   
stated that they have gotten off leash twice and jumped on   
him.  Party advised that if the dogs are on their own   
property and on a runner there is no issue but if they got   
off leash to call us and we would handle it.    

24-1544         1702 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [MID] CAMBRIDGE ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting to speak with an officer about a   
repair plate he is trying to get back from a business   
partner. The business is located in Middleboro, call   
transferred to Middleboro PD via PSAP.

24-1545         1704 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:04:33  Clrd-17:09:13
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-1546         1718 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
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                                                     Arvd-17:18:28  Clrd-17:24:29
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

24-1547         1721 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Tow only release   
given.

24-1548         1832 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    HARVESTWOOD DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:32:01  Clrd-18:32:30
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.   

24-1549         1921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:21:00  Clrd-20:09:46
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:21:38  Enrt-19:21:44  Arvd-19:22:37  Clrd-19:47:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. One female party 10-3, postive WMS.

         Narrative:      
Female party is negative Q5. Raleigh's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
226 en route to the station with one female party.

         Narrative:      
Female party into booking at this time.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk set bail at $40.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has removed the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
WMS located in CJIS.

         Narrative:      
BCI into station for prisoner processing.

         Narrative:      
Bail money into station, on call clerk notified.

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
On call clerk into station at this time.
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         Narrative:      
Party removed from cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party has been bailed and released. Party was given a tow   
release.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-46-AR
            Arrest:    DO, HELEN HIEN       
           Address:    183 BROOKS PL   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    33
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-1550         1937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-19:37:45  Clrd-19:44:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

24-1551         2000 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:00:25  Clrd-20:04:31
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1554         2036 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/06/2024 2042
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:36:00  Clrd-20:42:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended license status.

         Narrative:      
Different operator, party checks out.  Warning for failure   
to inspect vehicle.

24-1555         2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:47:00  Clrd-21:19:06
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-21:07:04  Clrd-21:19:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  16
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/04/2024  Thru: 02/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/12/2024

NIL requested. May's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
May's has removed the vehicle, 2 plates held. Report to   
follow.

24-1556         2129 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-21:29:45  Clrd-21:37:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for failure to inspect vehicle.

24-1557         2240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:40:00  Clrd-23:05:45
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:41:08                 Arvd-22:41:10  Clrd-23:05:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1558         2259 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-22:59:27  Clrd-23:07:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for defective driver side headlight.

24-1559         2337 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner 02/06/2024 2352
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1373] FOREST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-23:38:26  Enrt-23:38:28  Arvd-23:44:28  Clrd-23:51:31
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that her mother passed out and struck   
her head. FD notified.

         Narrative:      
Transported to Good Sam.

24-1560         2341 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that she fell out of bed and struck her   
head. FD notified.

For Date: 02/07/2024  -  Wednesday   
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24-1569         0205 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-02:08:32                 Arvd-02:08:34  Clrd-02:08:45
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls from SP reporting a car fire on route 24   
N south of exit 28 by mile marker 20.  FD dispatched.

24-1570         0226 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 02/07/2024 0258
  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-02:29:19                 Arvd-02:29:21  Clrd-02:58:21
         Narrative:      

911 call request ambulance for 75 yr old male with chest   
pain.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital, 10-20.   

24-1571         0555 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-05:56:22  Clrd-07:08:12
         Narrative:      

Citations issued for speeding and stop sign violation.

24-1572         0603 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:03:52  Clrd-06:46:26
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1573         0654 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:57:38  Clrd-07:03:07
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning for red light violation.

24-1574         0810 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1003] FRIENDSHIP DR
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports that her husband fell out of bed and   
cannot get back up. FD notified.

24-1580         1022 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:22:09  Clrd-10:36:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle. Report to   
follow.

24-1581         1047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-10:47:55  Clrd-10:53:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1582         1134 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow only   
release given.

24-1583         1215 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party reports that she lost her license. CP would like the   
information logged in case someone turns it in.

24-1584         1349 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 requesting an ambulance for back pain caused by a past   
fall. FD notified.

24-1585         1401 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 863] AMERICAN AVE
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting help getting his mother to the   
hospital for an ongoing medical issue. FD notified.

24-1588         1513 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:15:24                 Arvd-15:15:31  Clrd-15:20:43
         Narrative:      

E-911 call from Easton PD reporting an erratic operator.   
Easton PD reports the vehicle may have taken a right on Rt.   
106 from Rt. 138. Vehicle made marked lanes violations.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, nothing showing.

24-1589         1641 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-16:41:36  Clrd-16:45:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1590         1657 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off cell phone and vape she found in   
above area.

         Narrative:      
Owner of belongings into station to pick up property.

24-1591         1701 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:02:05  Clrd-18:00:07
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth basketball.   

24-1592         1707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:07:13  Clrd-17:13:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for excessive tint.

24-1593         1714 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:14:11  Clrd-17:19:19
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1594         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 02/07/2024 1741
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:26:00  Clrd-17:36:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator purchased the vehicle two days ago in NH, proper   
paper work supplied.
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24-1595         1751 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:51:00  Clrd-17:53:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for passenger side tail light out.

24-1596         1752 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 708] SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off wallet that they found in above   
area.  Finder did not want to leave their contact   
information.  Bridgewater PD contacted and will send an   
officer by the residence.

         Narrative:      
Owner in the station picking up property.

24-1597         1806 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-18:06:18                 Arvd-18:08:27  Clrd-18:08:29
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-18:06:20                 Arvd-18:08:27  Clrd-18:08:28
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting DMV in above area.

         Narrative:      
222 and 227 checked the area, nothing showing.

24-1598         1820 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her neighbor fell.  Transferred to   
Easton PD.

24-1599         1833 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1526] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:38:39                 Arvd-18:38:41  Clrd-19:02:54
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-19:12:28                 Arvd-19:12:28  Clrd-19:27:43
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:00:00                 Arvd-20:03:05  Clrd-20:18:03
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station requesting to speak with an officer   
about a neighbor that is harassing them.    

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1602         2014 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC application.  Check received,   
receipt given.
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24-1601         2015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued  

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-20:15:13  Clrd-20:16:06
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for passenger side headlight.

24-1603         2045 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    ESTHER DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:47:09                 Arvd-20:50:53  Clrd-20:53:27
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-20:47:18                 Arvd-20:51:58  Clrd-20:53:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting that there is a dark gray vehicle parked in   
the above lot in between a white car and a blue car that has   
been their all day.  Caller has not seen this vehicle in the   
lot before and wants an officer to check it out.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party just bought the vehicle and has been sitting   
in it reading the manual and listening to a sports game on   
the radio.  Checks out ok.

24-1605         2223 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:23:49  Clrd-22:32:35
         Narrative:      

MV stop

         Narrative:      
Citation issued 89/9

For Date: 02/08/2024  -  Thursday   

24-1614         0149 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 02/08/2024 0155
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:51:41                 Arvd-01:53:23  Clrd-01:54:49
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/Wendys/Enrty Door

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

24-1615         0450 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-04:52:12  Clrd-04:52:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.
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         Narrative:      
Citation issued for expired registration and a verbal   
warning for speeding.

24-1616         0507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:08:38  Clrd-05:09:47
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding violation.

24-1617         0601 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:02:34  Clrd-06:55:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1618         0707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-07:07:31  Clrd-07:11:58
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

24-1619         0708 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:08:51  Clrd-07:15:39
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding in school zone.

24-1620         0819 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [TAU] SUMMER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her sister took a large amount of   
medication on purpose with Q5 intentions. Caller transferred   
to Taunton PD via PSAP.

24-1621         0826 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1331] NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.
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24-1622         0845 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued  

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-08:45:00  Clrd-08:58:46
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:46:13                 Arvd-08:48:59  Clrd-08:58:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired inspection sticker.

24-1623         0902 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 52] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-09:03:00  Enrt-09:05:25  Arvd-09:08:41  Clrd-09:32:18
         Narrative:      

Attached business requesting an officer to conduct VIN   
verifcations.

         Narrative:      
14 VINs verified.

24-1624         0934 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:34:00  Clrd-09:36:36
         Narrative:      

MV ran out of gas.

         Narrative:      
Operator has a friend en route to assist. MV is not a hazard   
and is off to the side of the road.

24-1625         0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:56:29  Clrd-10:06:52
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-1627         1021 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:21:00  Clrd-10:52:37
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-10:22:13                 Arvd-10:22:15  Clrd-10:52:36
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.

24-1629         1058 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] CLARENDON AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Brockton PD via PSAP.
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24-1634         1112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/08/2024 1132
       Vicinity of:    N ELM ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:12:48  Clrd-11:27:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was left in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1635         1121 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for a tow release. Tow only form issued.

24-1636         1123 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reporting a Signal 2 at attached location. FD   
on scene for a fire alarm activation. FD contacted and   
advised the station that attached business switched alarm   
services and is having issues with the new system.

24-1637         1250 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 305] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:51:56  Enrt-12:53:50  Arvd-12:56:43  Clrd-13:00:34
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/zone 5.

         Narrative:      
All appears to be in order.

24-1642         1337 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:37:17  Clrd-13:39:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1643         1344 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.

24-1644         1355 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-1646         1424 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  25
  Dispatch Log  From: 02/04/2024  Thru: 02/10/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 02/12/2024

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:25:04                 Arvd-14:29:46  Clrd-14:53:07
         Narrative:      

Party in station to report a MVA that happened earlier   
today.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to go through insurance to handle incident.

24-1647         1428 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:28:46                 Arvd-14:30:22  Clrd-14:41:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a two car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000. Paperwork exchanged.

24-1649         1507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:07:50  Clrd-15:11:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding in school zone.

24-1651         1520 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:20:21  Clrd-15:22:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding in school zone.

24-1652         1527 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:27:53  Clrd-15:33:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

24-1653         1545 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/08/2024 1821
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-18:20:33                 Arvd-18:20:34  Clrd-18:20:36
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer to look at his   
neighbor's car. CP stated the vehicle blocking his sight of   
the road and is a hazard. Party did not want to identify   
himself but would like an officer to check on the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle gone upon officer arrival.   

24-1654         1550 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   
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    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/08/2024 1855
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station to leave contact information following   
minor MVA in the parking lot of the attached. Stated he   
struck another parked vehicle in the lot but could not wait   
longer for R.O. of other involved to return. Front passenger   
side of his vehicle struck the rear driver side of the   
involved.   

         Narrative:      
MA Reg plate provided does not match the description of the   
vehicle provided by the R.P. - reported as a blue Acura   
sedan.   

24-1655         1552 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 02/08/2024 1637
  Location/Address:    [WEG 558] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:06:34                 Arvd-16:06:37  Clrd-16:23:50
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:06:36                 Arvd-16:06:38  Clrd-16:23:51
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA. No P/I.   

         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's and Mark's en route.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested to evaluate one party with chest pain.   

         Narrative:      
FD en route.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles removed. Report to follow.   

24-1656         1618 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 143] LINCOLN ST
         Narrative:      

Detail officer reports persistent smell of gas in the area   
throughout the day.   
FD & Eversource notified.

         Narrative:      
Eversource on scene.   

24-1658         1638 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S MM28.2
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting construction debris on south-bound   
side of Rt. 24. Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-1659         1651 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release.   
Release issued.   

24-1660         1814 CIVIL Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports vehicle was towed by business in town and   
claims not to have the vehicle. Vehicle was last located in   
Cambridge, caller advised to contact Cambridge PD.   

24-1661         1828 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:28:57  Clrd-18:40:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1662         1959 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 818] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-20:01:23  Enrt-20:05:17  Arvd-20:09:28  Clrd-20:16:20
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 - Commercial Burglary alarm - reception perimeter. Key   
holder requesting PD dispatch.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by employee.   

24-1663         2006 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 289] VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:08:30                 Arvd-20:11:30  Clrd-20:35:26
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-20:16:51                 Arvd-20:16:52  Clrd-20:34:52
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports elderly male party at doorstep, confused   
and lost.   

         Narrative:      
FD requested & en route for eval.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Party identified and family has been notified to assist re-
entry to residence.   

24-1664         2121 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1519] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:28:09  Enrt-21:29:10  Arvd-21:30:45  Clrd-21:33:13
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 Commercial Burglary alarm - front door motion alarm.

         Narrative:      
Alarm Co. did make contact with primary key holder but an   
invalid passkey was given.   

         Narrative:      
Business owner already on scene and checked property. All   
secure.   

For Date: 02/09/2024  -  Friday   
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24-1667         0034 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:35:17  Clrd-00:36:07
         Narrative:      

220 checking on a vehicle in the lot.

         Narrative:      
Party is using the store wifi, checks out okay.

24-1673         0203 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:03:56  Clrd-02:12:52
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for expired registration and defective   
headlight (driver's side).

24-1675         0215 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-02:20:12                 Arvd-02:20:13  Clrd-02:20:22
         Narrative:      

signal 2/Wendys/Entry door

         Narrative:      
all checks secure

24-1677         0220 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-02:23:51                 Arvd-02:23:55  Clrd-02:23:58
         Narrative:      

caller reports 4 individuals who appear to be fighting at   
base of Easton exit (28B) on 24 south.  SP notified.

         Narrative:      
SP had already checked on those parties but will check on   
them again.  SP did not elaborate.

24-1678         0236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:36:53  Clrd-02:38:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1679         0248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:48:41  Clrd-02:59:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for expired registration, expired inspection   
sticker, and defective tag lights.
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24-1681         0614 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:15:29  Clrd-06:52:54
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-1682         0633 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:33:41  Clrd-06:58:57
         Narrative:      

220 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
All speeds reasonable.  No violations observed.

24-1683         0908 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:08:41  Enrt-09:09:26  Arvd-09:13:22  Clrd-09:14:32
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV in the westbound lane on Rt 106.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is not blocking the roadway.

24-1685         0926 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station dropping off LTC form. Receipt issued.

24-1686         0931 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:32:25                 Arvd-09:35:44  Clrd-09:47:13
         Narrative:      

Party in station reporting a previous two car MVA on Rt 106.   
No PI.

         Narrative:      
Walk in party states accident occurred at the intersection   
of West Center st and Pleasant st. Black sedan hit silver   
SUV.

24-1688         0953 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    LIBERTY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:56:55                 Arvd-10:00:37  Clrd-10:07:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she fell and hit her head. CP stated   
she in not bleeding but there is swelling. FD notified and   
en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital
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24-1690         1025 ERRATIC OPERATION Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:27:09                 Arvd-10:30:43  Clrd-10:35:42
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting an erratic operator heading westbound   
on Rt 106. Caller transferred to Easton PD via PSAP. CP did   
state the vehicle struck a telephone pole, possibly in our   
town.

         Narrative:      
No damage to any of the poles in the area.

24-1691         1033 POLICE REQ, General Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:38:11                 Arvd-10:47:40  Clrd-10:52:19
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting a previous MVA.

         Narrative:      
Eversource vehicle was parked in the area of Lorelai Ave   
while employees were checking gas meters. A semi truck   
deliverying construction material and backed into vehicle.   
Only information that was a name and phone number.   

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with the attached party. He stated he did not   
want to go through insurance due to the recent employment.   
Party advised to contact company to resolve issue.

24-1692         1123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/09/2024 1158
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:23:03  Clrd-11:50:09
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
May's en route for tow.

         Narrative:      
May's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-52-AR

24-1693         1238 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting three coyotes attacked his dog this   
morning. CP believes the coyotes live behind his property.   
Party advised to contact the station if they are on hi   
property again.   

24-1695         1317 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 02/09/2024 1517
       Vicinity of:    HARVESTWOOD DR + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:17:31  Clrd-14:28:45
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Operator had valid irish license.

24-1696         1328 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-13:28:17  Clrd-13:36:23
         Narrative:      

Red Light Violation. Citation Issued.

24-1698         1442 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:42:36  Clrd-14:47:29
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-1700         1457 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:57:19  Clrd-15:03:12
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-1702         1504 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is having lower adnominal pain. FD   
notified and en route.

24-1703         1529 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:31:14                 Arvd-15:31:17  Clrd-15:34:40
         Narrative:      

Whitman PD requesting a cruiser to check that attached   
location for the attached vehicle and see if there is any   
front end damage. Whitman stated the vehicle was involved in   
a MVA in their town over the weekend.

         Narrative:      
Attached vehicle was not in the driveway. Officer spoke to   
the Registered owner of the vehicle and he stated his   
daughter was operating the vehicle at the time of the   
accident. Owner was advised to contact Whitman PD ASAP.

24-1704         1639 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:40:19  Clrd-17:17:27
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.
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         Narrative:      
No violations observed. Cruiser clear. 0

24-1705         1719 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-17:20:47  Clrd-17:29:11
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle stop for plate light violation. Verbal warning   
issued.   

24-1707         1737 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-17:40:34  Enrt-17:41:23  Arvd-17:43:37  Clrd-18:20:46
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting hit and run MVA in the parking lot of the   
attached establishment.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1708         1752 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party with   
swelling and discoloration to his right arm.   
FD dispatched.   

24-1709         1756 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:09:40                 Arvd-18:09:41  Clrd-18:09:42
         Narrative:      

Caller reports deceased cat on the roadside.   

         Narrative:      
Animal is not posing hazard. Message left with DPW for   
removal.   

24-1710         1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:33:59  Clrd-18:38:19
         Narrative:      

Motor vehicle stop for defective left side headlight. Verbal   
warning issued.   

24-1711         1843 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-18:44:54  Clrd-18:46:18
         Narrative:      

Area checks okay.   
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24-1713         1942 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-19:46:34                 Arvd-19:46:36  Clrd-20:25:25
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:47:52                 Arvd-19:47:54  Clrd-20:02:04
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:52:21                 Arvd-19:52:22  Clrd-20:25:26
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-20:02:09                 Arvd-20:02:12  Clrd-20:25:27
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting single car MVA vs pole, unknown P/I

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Multiple calls received, possibly two vehicles involved with   
P/I

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested   

         Narrative:      
A-1 and Mark's en route

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole number 115T, National Grid notified by FD

         Narrative:      
Operator of V2 transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

         Narrative:      
Caller reports seeing truck strike pole and a single male   
party fleeing the scene.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid called with a 20min ETA.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 and Mark's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles have been cleared & National Grid is on scene   
for pole work.   

24-1714         2030 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting vehicle parked in lot of attached for over   
three weeks - concerned it may have been stolen and   
abandoned there.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has not been reported stolen, registered to business   
in the area.   

24-1716         2123 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation, marked lanes   
violations.   

         Narrative:      
C.P. reports vehicle getting on Route 24s, transferred to   
MSP via PSAP.   
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24-1717         2139 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [EAS] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of MV, marked lanes   
violation. RP is behind that vehicle heading east bound on   
West St. Caller was transferred to EBPD via PSAP.   

For Date: 02/10/2024  -  Saturday   

24-1718         0050 ERRATIC OPERATION Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:51:45                 Arvd-00:51:47  Clrd-01:48:12
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:51:48                 Arvd-00:51:49  Clrd-01:48:13
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states attached vehicle driving erratic with   
multiple marked lane violations and pulled into above   
location. Cruisers out with vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Raleigh en route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh has removed the vehicle. Operator was transported   
from scene by Uber.   

         Narrative:      
Cruisers clear.   

24-1719         0158 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-01:58:40                 Arvd-02:01:03  Clrd-02:08:42
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:58:42                 Arvd-02:01:04  Clrd-02:09:49
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting police response for an issue with a   
tow truck operator.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1721         0503 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-05:07:21                 Arvd-05:07:23  Clrd-05:07:23
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Front door motion.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called and cancelled police response prior to   
an Officer being dispatched.   

24-1723         0624 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 896] HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-06:27:00                 Arvd-06:27:01  Clrd-06:27:02
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states his wife is not feeling well and is   
requesting an ambulance. WBFD notified.
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24-1724         1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1341] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:01:13  Clrd-10:06:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

24-1725         1012 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 02/10/2024 1119
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 905] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:12:56                 Arvd-10:13:09  Clrd-11:19:43
         Narrative:      

Party requesting an officer to pick up a wallet found in a   
vehicle towed last night.

24-1726         1126 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-11:28:41                 Arvd-11:30:46  Clrd-11:45:14
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA. No PI or airbag deployment.   

         Narrative:      
Damage under $1000. Paperwork exchanged.   

24-1727         1138 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:41:34                 Arvd-11:41:35  Clrd-11:50:45
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting his PIN number for LTC.   

24-1728         1138 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:52:31                 Arvd-11:52:32  Clrd-12:07:06
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer   
because he believes he is being scammed.   

         Narrative:      
No scam committed. Party was asked to give money to party   
online, calling party did not give money. Party has been   
advised.   

24-1729         1151 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release. Tow only   
issued.

24-1730         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-11:55:37  Clrd-11:58:18
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

24-1731         1244 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
given.

24-1732         1329 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release and accident   
report.

24-1733         1330 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-1734         1414 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:14:55                 Arvd-14:21:31  Clrd-14:36:31
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she was involved in an MVA. No PI.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1735         1416 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Credit card found in the area.

         Narrative:      
Owner notified.   

         Narrative:      
Item has been returned to owner.   

24-1737         1703 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:05:08                 Arvd-17:05:10  Clrd-17:16:03
         Narrative:      

E-911 open line that disconnected. ALI screen showed a   
radious of 4000 meters. Voicemail left. No in house info on   
attached name that was on voicemail.

         Narrative:      
Party called E-911 back and stated he was at above location.   
Cruiser dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
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222 spoke with party and verified no emergency.   

24-1738         1715 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:16:12                 Arvd-17:16:14  Clrd-17:16:31
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requested tow release form. Form provided.

24-1739         2200 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 944] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-22:01:14  Clrd-22:03:26
         Narrative:      

222 out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle pushed off the roadway and into a parking lot.    
Parties are going to get a new battery and will return and   
remove the vehicle.   

24-1740         2239 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-22:41:00  Enrt-22:41:30  Arvd-22:44:55  Clrd-22:47:58
         Narrative:      

Calling party states a white SUV pulled along side the   
attached business and a male party got out and was around   
the front door for several minutes. Calling party could not   
see what male party was doing and vehicle has since left the   
area. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
222 states building appears secure. Cruiser clear.


